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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Aug. 24, 2016  
 

BMV Hosts Grand Opening of Relocated Plainfield 
License Branch 

 
INDIANAPOLIS—Kent Abernathy, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), 
hosted a Grand Opening of the relocated Plainfield license branch today. He was joined by State 
Senator Mike Young (R-Indianapolis), Plainfield Council President Robin Brandgard and Clerk-
Treasurer Wes Bennett. 
 
The new license branch, located at 2477 E. Main Street, features more parking and increased 
processing capability than the former Plainfield location. The Plainfield branch last year processed 
more than 80-thousand transactions with an average wait time for customers of under 13-and-a-half 
minutes. 
 
“Plainfield is a growing community and the BMV has grown here to help customers with all their 
licensing and registration needs,” said Abernathy. “This new location could help make customer wait 
times at the Plainfield branch, even shorter.” 
 
The new license location houses 10 Customer Service Terminals instead of eight at the old branch 
and eight Knowledge Testing Stations compared to five at the old branch. 
 
“We truly appreciate the investment in our community that the BMV is providing with this beautiful new 
location,” said Sen. Mike Young. “It’s all about government giving the best service it can to Plainfield 
area taxpayers.” 
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Plainfield Clerk-Treasurer Wes Bennett, Plainfield Branch Manager Cheryl Stanley, Regional Manager Ashley 

Schaeffer, Plainfield Council President Robin Brandgard, BMV Commissioner Kent Abernathy and State Senator 

Mike Young cut the ribbon at the Plainfield license branch Grand Opening ceremony. 
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